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GRAND ISLAND: ZONING REVISIONS PROPOSED
TO LIMIT WAREHOUSE SIZE
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Charles Malcomb was recently quoted and mentioned in a Grand Island Dispatch 
article titled, “Grand Island: Zoning Revisions Proposed to Limit Warehouse Size.”
The article addressed residents' ongoing concerns over the development of large-
scale warehouses in their community and the Town Council's decision to
temporarily limit the size of such projects until a public hearing can be held.

Chuck, acting as the Town's attorney, explained the process and outlined the next
steps that will take place.

Read the full article here.

https://www.wnypapers.com/news/article/featured/2023/09/02/156915/grand-island-zoning-revisions-proposed-to-limit-warehouse-size

